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THANK YOU 
Our wonderful new sign is up and is a beautiful 

tribute to thank those who helped rebuild our 

wonderful playground area and provide a little 

information about what our town endured 

throughout the devastation of the 2020 fires.  

The amazing generosity of The Commonwealth 

Bank Australia, Tweed Heads Public School and 

Heathcote Public School who helped rebuild our 

amazing playground. We are so grateful for their 

kindness, and the students and staff are loving 

the new space. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STEAM PROJECTS  

Last week Students were captivated with the 

Sphero RVR’S, students worked virtually with 

Matt and Michelle to create virus’s and infect 

their RVR, students then had to vaccinate them 

to cure them. Students working on the Edison’s 

had a blast programming the Edison to make 

them dance. Our STEAM classes have been a 

wonderful addition to the curriculum and the 

students have flourished in the robotic world. 

Our Steam program has now finished, in its place 

Mrs. Adams has an exciting unit, around 

renewable and non-renewable energy. 

Welcome Miss Douglass. 
A warm welcome back to Miss Mikayla Douglass. 

Mikayla is now a qualified teacher and will be in the 

classroom teaching in November on Tuesdays, to 

enable our teachers release to analyze data and plan 

for 2022.   

Halloween Snail Cup 
Tuesday 2nd November 

COME IF YOU DARE 
DRESS TO SCARE  

 

 

 

 

 
P&C XMAS RAFFLE – PLEASE DONATE  

Talbingo Public School P & C Association 

need’s your donations for the 2021 

Christmas Raffle. Mrs Marilyn Rohloff has 

kindly offered to create the hampers for 

the raffles. Please donate non-perishable 

items, SUCH AS biscuits, chocolates, nuts, 

gift vouchers, toys, christmas puddings, 

books, sports items, cake mixes, coffee, tea, 

bon bon’s and christmas decorations etc.  

All proceeds raised will support Talbingo 

Public School students, in keeping the 

costs of excursions to a minimum for our 

families.  
COVID UPDATES 

Covid restrictions in Talbingo Public School 

continue until further notice. Students and staff  

are not to attend if they have any symptoms, a 

negative COVID-19 test prior to return is 

required. Non-essential visitors are not allowed 

on-site. We remain hopeful December sees 

some positive changes for our school 

community. Thank you for your continued 

support and understanding. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. 

Levey. 
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Reciprocity 
Ready, willing and able to learn alone and 

with others. 

The ability to listen, take your turn, and 

understand the viewpoint of someone with 

whom you do not immediately agree, are 

all useful for a learner. 

We break Reciprocity down into four 

components: Interdependence, 

collaboration, empathy and listening and 

imitation. 

Collaboration- 

Collaboration involves knowing how to 

learn with others. It means being able to 

work as part of a pair or a team, in a 

situation where no one person is in 

possession of all parts of the puzzle, and 

where sharing of information and ideas is 

essential. Collaboration means being 

willing to share and having the skills of 

communication to do so effectively.  


